Ravens Academy

Nayland Drive, Clacton-on-Sea, Essex, CO16 8TZ

T 01255 424328 F 01255 426524

E office@ravensacademy.attrust.org.uk W www.ravensacademy.attrust.org.uk

Principal Andy Bear



11th January 2019

Holiday Dates 2018/19 February Half Term

Pupils Finish: Fri 15th Feb Pupils Return: Mon 25th Feb

Easter Break

Pupils Finish: Fri 5th April Pupils Return: Tues 23rd April

May Bank Holiday Mon 6th May

May Half Term

Pupils Finish: Fri 24th May Pupils Return: Weds 5th June

Summer Break

Pupils Finish: Weds 24th Jul

<u>Week Commencing 14th</u> January – Menu 3

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

#### SCHOOL UNIFORM

School uniform and book bags are available to purchase online at:

www.theschooluniformspecialists. com

On your first visit to the site you will need a password to put into the login box at the top right of the screen.

The password is: RAV501

Blazers are now available online to purchase for Year 5 & 6 only (this is optional).

#### Dear Parent/Carer.

Welcome back to all staff and children, a warm welcome to the new children who have recently joined us.

Before Christmas we had a visit from the local MP Giles Watling. He had a tour around the school and met with the School Council who had many questions for him which he was happy to answer.



### **INTERNET SAFETY**

We will be running a session on how to keep your children safe whilst on the internet. Due to the adult content, strictly no children of any age will be allowed into the event.

Come along on Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> February at 2pm.

## LATENESS

There has been an increase in the amount of children who are late for school and missing out on vital learning. Children will be required to make up missed learning time at lunchtime in the thinking room

#### AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

After school clubs start on Monday 14<sup>th</sup> January. Clubs finish at 4.30pm every day except Weds which of 4pm. Please collect your child(ren) on time.

PE kits are required for sports clubs.

#### **ASSEMBLIES**

Please note there will be no assemblies with parents/carer's for the next few weeks due to internal building works. The children will still receive their certificates with a celebration in the classroom.

## POSITIVE ROLE MODELS

Please be reminded that the school site is a special and safe place for all children and adults. It has been bought to our attention that some parents/carers are using inappropriate language whilst in the playground. Please be reminded that all grown ups are role models for our children and bad language has is no place in our school! Ravens Academy



